
Dear Families,  

First Forgiveness will be celebrated with your child at All Saints’ Church on:  

Thursday 29th March, at 6:00pm. 

The children are invited to wear their own clothes for their special evening. 

First Reconciliation will be celebrated in the context of a simple prayer 

service. During the service each family will be invited forward to present their 

child to the Priest. As you approach Father please say, I present (child’s 

name). After your child has made their First Forgiveness, each family is invited 

to light a candle and then return to their bench for quiet prayer.  

In the beautiful sacrament of forgiveness Jesus opens his arms so wide when 

we say we are sorry. We want the children to feel comfortable and to look 

forward to receiving God’s healing love.  

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Murphy and Mrs Moores 

 


